
 

Dear Partner, 

Thank you for your email and your initiative of renewing our interinstitutional agreement. We are pleased 
to express our wish of extending our IIA for one more academic year with the purpose of fruitful future 
exchanges between our students and staff. 

Kind regards, 

--  
Maria Apreotesei 
Erasmus Office 
"Ion Ionescu de la Brad" Iași University of Life Sciences 
Aleea Mihai Sadoveanu nr. 3, Iași, Romania 
Tel. 004 0232 407 367 

 

 

 

La 07.04.2022 11:24, Erasmus Plus a scris: 
 
Dear Partner, 
 
As you are probably aware, our inter-institutional agreement ended with transition to a new Erasmus in 
2021.  We are currently reviewing our existing agreements to identify the partners that will be willing to 
cooperate with us during the new program period.  If you want to continue to cooperate with us, we are 
going to create a new online agreement  through the dashboard and will nominate students  to your 
institution for the next academic year (2022-23). Would you be willing to confirm by email the renewal of 
the IIA for 2022-23 ? 

We look forward to working with you under the Erasmus! 
With our kindest regards, 

 

 

Öğr. Gör. Murat Yaman 
Giresun Üniversitesi Erasmus Koordinatörlüğü 
Erasmus Exchange Program Specialist  
Tel:+904543101129     http://erasmus.giresun.edu.tr/ 
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